
 

  
A reminder that the Championships are not based at the Track and that 
there is no parking in Central Park itself.   

 

There are several public car parks nearby, the closest of which is the 
Acacia Car Park in the High Street.  

Acacia Car Park postcode = DA1 1DJ 
https://www.parkme.com/en-gb/lot/140574/acacia-car-park-dartford-uk 

 
Cranford and Ingram Road area near the Track is Resident Parking Only 

and regularly checked by Parking Officers. 
 

Parents are advised to check out other local options on the Parkopedia 
website in advance. 

https://en.parkopedia.co.uk/parking/dartford/?arriving=202401180930&le
aving=202401181130 

 
From the Acacia Car Park, walk below this height barrier. 

 

 
 
 

https://www.parkme.com/en-gb/lot/140574/acacia-car-park-dartford-uk
https://en.parkopedia.co.uk/parking/dartford/?arriving=202401180930&leaving=202401181130
https://en.parkopedia.co.uk/parking/dartford/?arriving=202401180930&leaving=202401181130


All Registration, Entry Fees, Results, KSAA selection etc. will be dealt with in 
marquees alongside the pathway shown in the following photos. Portaloos will 
also be based there.  Access to the Course is via a bridge and is only about 
100m away. 

 

 

 



 

 

News from KSAA on Tuesday evening: --  

“We carried out a course inspection this morning and are happy to report 

there are no problems in holding the Championships on Saturday. Some 

parts of the course remain in the shade pretty well all day but are not 

rutted like last year. Saturday is forecast to be warmer, but I think some 

parts of the course will remain quite hard, which makes for fairly easy 

running conditions. If you wear spikes be prepared to assess the length of 

the most suitable spikes.” 

 

 

Photos from course inspection below: 



 

 


